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06/04/2023  12:13:132022/1044/P COMMNT ANTHONY RAY We have already submitted our comments and objections to this planning application, before this latest 

submission. Our comments on the previous submission are still relevant and all comments previously made 

by me, my wife (Susanna Ray), Mrs Elizabeth Stott of No.1 Priory Road, and Mr Chris Niehaus of No 1A Priory 

Road, should be reinstated in this submission if it is regarded as a new one. If you want us to restate the 

whole position, please say so and we will do it. I have the authorisation of the above, to speak on their behalf. 

The principal objections are that the new structure will endanger our houses by destabilising a massive tree 

(Alianthus altissima) in the garden of No.3 Priory Road and a large cherry tree in the garden of No.1. Also, 

significant reduction of light and view, especially in No.1. Also danger to valuable Koi Carp in pond at 

No.3(vibration).

We were told by Mr.Blacker, of Micheal Blacker Partnership, that the building of the new structure, if given the 

go-ahead, would not involve the demolition of the current walls abutting the gardens of Nos.1 and 3 (North and 

East walls). It would be good to have confirmation of this.

I note that this application is stated to be for 5 Hermit Place, whereas we have been informed the the garage is 

now designated as No.8 Hermit Place. Please assume that any comments made, be it for No.5 or No.8 by us, 

refer to the garage in question.

I repeat that comments previously made about plans for the rebuilding of the garage, be it No.5 or No.8, are 

still valid and should be added to the comments if they are not already there.
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